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Message from Miss Hackett



It’s hard to believe that half term is already upon us and all of us here wish you an enjoyable

half term break and look forward to seeing you again on Monday 25th October.




School closes today and reopens on Monday 25th October.




Thank you for attending your child’s Parents’ Evening and we hope that you found the

feedback useful, it was great to have our usual face to face Parent’s Evening and see you all

in school.




Our Harvest Festival was a great success so thank you once again to the children, parents,

friends and family for the donations of produce and food. As part of our charitable work, all

items collected will be donated to support some families in the local area with the support of

Blaby District Council.




Over the half term holiday we will be having some fixed displays installed within our shared

areas and corridors, to reflect our schools values and our love for reading, we are looking

forward to sharing these with you on our school website.




We are very excited to be having Mini Grey, a children’s author and illustrator, to visit our

school and work with the children on Wednesday 27th October, to officially open our library.

Mini will be available after school to sign her books. Thank you once again for the amazing

donations of books for the library and the hard work and dedication of the PTA . The children

are enjoying listening to stories in the library each week.






Before and After school wrap around care:




The new booking forms for Sunrise and Sunset will now need to be completed for Autumn

2. Copies are available




Sunrise/Sunset club
Wrap around care

Leicestershire Litter Wombles assembly 

The children enjoyed their assembly from the South Leicestershire Litter Wombles,




The Litter Wombles are a volunteer group formed in 2019 to combat the amount of litter in our

environment.




The litter Wombles belief is that by getting children involved in caring for our planet, it will stop

them from dropping litter and develop a deeper understanding about recycling.




Leicestershire Litter Wombles Assembly



We have a reward system to recognise excellent behaviour in the hall at lunchtimes. The

lunchtime supervisors look out for two children each week who have impressed them. These

children are awarded a golden ticket which entitles them to have their lunch on the golden

dinner table. A special golden table is set up and all of the winners get to invite a friend to

join them on the golden table.

23rd September - Kane and Abi

30th September  - Bella and Suraj

7th October - Lauren and Marius 

14th October - Freya and David

Well done to all of our Golden Ticket winners! 

Perseverance




The ability to stick to a task, is a vital element of daily school life. Children are constantly

challenged to stretch themselves to try new things and set themselves new targets.




Values of the month

Golden Table - Lunchtime 

PTA

Thank you to all those that attended the

annual AGM.

Please find dates and event list below;




Dates For Your Diary 

  Monday 25th October  

Pupils return to school after half term break  

Friday 3rd December  

Community Light switch on & Craft fair  

Friday 3rd December  

EYFS performance 9:30am & 2:00pm  

Tuesday 7th December  

Y1&2 performance 2.00pm & 6:00pm   

Wednesday 8th December  

KS2 Christmas Carols 2.00pm & 6:00pm  

Tuesday 14th December  

EYFS Party Afternoon  

Wednesday 15th December  

Y1&2 Party Afternoon  

Thursday 16th December  

KS2 Party Afternoon  

Friday 17th December  

End of term  

November - Date TBC

Coloured hamper donation day. Children to

dress in their class colour and bring in a

coloured gift.

Friday 26th November 

Christmas fair

Friday 3rd December 

Christmas raffle draw



Diamond Awards 
Hares (EYFS - Miss Brookes)   

1st October - Savera, for always showing kindness and respect at all times to her friends.

8th October - Princess, for being a kind friend and showing polite manners at all times. 

15th October - Ife-Cleonice, for completing beautiful writing work using all of her phonics and sounds

independently.

Rabbits (EYFS - Mrs Gittins)

1st October - Avah-Mae, for consistently showing respect and kindness to her friends and the adults

at school and impressing teachers in phonics. 

8th October - George, for always working hard to help others with his kindness. 

15th October - Theo, For impressing all of his teachers with his vocabulary and listening skills on the

carpet.

Kangaroos (Year - 1 Miss Simionato) 

1st October - Rio, For always working hard in lessons and having a go even if he finds it hard or

challenging. 

8th October - Christopher, for always following instructions and being a good role model for the rest

of the class. 

15th October - Daya, for always trying her best and writing a super imaginative story in English.

Koalas (Year 1 - Miss Daley) 

1st October - Archie, for always trying his hardest and having a brilliant attitude to learning. 

8th October - Nova, for always bring kind, thinking of others and trying his hardest each day. 

15th October - Evelyn, for her fabulous story writing and always bring a good friend to everyone in the

class. 

Penguins (Year 2 - Miss Gallagher)

1st October - Archie, for excellent contributions to class discussions and showing kindness to his

peers. 

8th October - Jeremiah, for always working hard in maths and always trying his hardest. 

15th October - Kendal, for working hard and persevering in maths lessons. 

Polar bears (Year 2 - Miss Hancock) 

1st October - Dolly, for bring a kind friend to everyone on the playground and in the classroom. 

8th October - Teddy, for always trying really hard in every lesson and never giving up. 

15th October - Bailey-Mae, for being really determined and working hard in all lessons. 

Dolphins Year 3&4 - Miss Hill) 

8th October - David, for always using his manners and always getting on with his work quietly. 

15th October - Grace, for always working hard and being determined to complete the challenge,

always going one step further. 

Turtles (KS2 - Miss Frearson) 

1st October - Evan, for much improved concentration and excellent contributions to class discussions. 

8th October - Kyran, for amazing accuracy in maths and for working hard across all lessons. 

15th October - Sienna, for her hard work and determined attitude during lessons. 



Art Gallery 

Reminders 
School drop off: Please can we politely ask that you accompany your children all the way

to their class teacher upon arrival in the morning. Please do not send them across the

playground by themselves. Thank you for your support with this matter.




Bikes and scooters: Please can you ensure that children do not ride their bikes/scooters on

school premises. Please encourage them to walk their bike/scooter safely to the storage

racks.




Old uniform: If you have any old school uniform (especially leggings, trousers, skirts and

tights etc.) that you wish to donate, we are happy to take those as spares for in school so

that we can get children changed when they have an accident.




Oxford Reading Buddy: Please remember to log in to our Oxford Reading Buddy to have

access to hundreds of our reading scheme books.




Being online is an integral part of children and young people’s lives. Social media, online

games, websites and apps can be accessed through mobile phones, computers, laptops

and tablets – all of which form a part of children and young people’s online world.  

For more information on E-Safety please follow the link below;

E-safety for schools | NSPCC Learning

E-Safety

This term in Art, Year 1 have been looking at Henri Rousseau. We have explored different

techniques such as printing, collages, oil pastels, sketching and painting, to create a jungle

scene of plants and animals. 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/schools/e-safety-for-schools#






Woodland Library Update 


